
ORD-24 CORRESPONDENCE – Deka Beaudine 

 
From: Deka Beaudine [mailto:dekabeaudine@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 1:09 PM 
To: cityclerk 
Subject: dogs and cats 

 

Dear Council Members, 

                    Please add to city code six neuter and spay amendments and Licensing requirements 

for breeding. 

                                              Thank-You, 

                                               Deka Beaudine, 

 

mailto:dekabeaudine@gmail.com

